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 Objection

Comments I would like to object to the proposed Clay Pits and construction materials recycling facility for 
Pallinghurst Woods, not enough research has been done on the effect this will have on the wildlife that 
habitat the woods, not enough observation has been carried out on the Bats that live there only a very 
small portion of the woods this has been carried out on, not the overall area, plus some of their 
roosting trees will be felled.  The application does not include the closure of the footpath around the 
Clay pit which is a great concern to the safety of people and animals it is not good enough, the woods 
will become a dangerous place, as there won't be enough safety barriers in place near the deep pits or 
HGV traffic. 
 
There is also not enough evidence there is a shortage for clay, plus why should our woods support 
shortage in other parts of the country. 
 
With new housing going up everywhere in the villages, not enough drainage for excess water, plus no 
speed controls through our country roads or villages, the speed of vehicles and lorries are out of 
control now, and a real danger to both pedestrians and cars, the A281 can't cope now with the 
increase of traffic, let along an increase of work vehicles.  
 
The application has not provided enough proof that there is a need for additional construction 
materials recycling in  
West Sussex.  The proposal should be REFUSED given the detrimental impact on the woodland and 
species of wildlife, plus the surrounding area. 
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